
  

 

 

 

Welcome to the 42nd edition of Speedway Australia’s Speed eNews, your weekly update on the sport, 

tips and points to remember. It is our intention to continue this weekly form of communication and 

we look forward to providing you this support in the weeks to come. Just a quick reminder that if any 

of the information in here needs to find its way to social media, we will do so via our Speedway 

Australia channels only. 

With the suspension list attached to the document, this is not information every licence holder or club 

member should be receiving. However, please make sure that if you are the contact receiving this 

information for your organisation that you pass the information on to the rest of your committee to 

make sure your team can also be kept aware. Feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or 

require a copy of one of the previous editions. 

 

FANTASY SPEEDWAY EXPANDS  

 

2019 is here, and to celebrate we’re launching a new initiative for fans from across the sport to enjoy. 

Fresh from the success of Fantasy World Series Sprintcars, the fantasy speedway concept is being 

rolled out to support a number of Australian titles in the upcoming months. 

These events will be covered by separate one-off fantasy games, allowing fans to test their 

knowledge of the relevant divisions by selecting five competitors for every event. 

The Fantasy Speedway website itself will launch closer to the first weekend of Fantasy events, the 

AMCA Nationals and V8 Dirt Modified double header at Toowoomba on January 18 and 19. 

Any National Divisions wishing to become involved with the Fantasy Speedway platform are 

encouraged to get in contact with us. Special thanks to Speedway Sedans Australia, Australian 

Wingless Sprint Racing, Speedcars Australia INC., AMCA Nationals and DMA V8 Dirt Modifieds for 

jumping on board with the concept.  

  



GET THOSE PERMITS SORTED EARLY 

Mark Holmes from Marsh once again asked us to remind venues that to ensure permits are issued 

within an appropriate time frame, outstanding January invoices must be paid as soon as possible. 

Transaction receipts are to be emailed to Mark via Mark.Holmes@marshadvantage.com 

Thanks to everyone for your assistance with this. 

 

SPEEDWAY AUSTRALIA CONTACTS   
 

Please see below for the relevant contacts for all your Speedway Australia requirements. 
 

General Enquiries 08 8139 0777       or   admin@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Tim Savell  General Manager   tim@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

James Hadley  Youth Development Officer  james@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Liz Weaver  Track & Safety Dev. Officer  liz@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Adam Brook  Sport Development Officer  adam@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Kirsten Knox  Licensing & Operations Admin. kirsten@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Robin Pearce  Accounts    accounts@speedwayaustralia.net.au 

Angela Warren Office Administrator   angela@speedwayaustralia.net.au 
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